
COMMUNITY MEETING

northlakeshoredrive.org

Like us at           

         Facebook.com/NorthLakeShoreDrive 

and follow us on Twitter 

         @n_lakeshoredr for additional meeting information.

This meeting will be accessible to people with disabilities. Anyone needing special assistance should contact 
info@northlakeshoredrive.org or (312) 561-3140. Persons planning to attend who will need a sign language interpreter 

or other similar accommodations should notify the department’s TTY/TTD number (800) 526-0844/or 711; TTY users 
(Spanish) (800) 501-0864/or 711; and Telebraille (877) 526-6670 at least five (5) days prior to the meeting.

N O R T H  L A K E  S H O R E  D R I V E

Provide input on current issues and share your ideas for future 
improvements to North Lake Shore Drive in the area of

Montrose-Wilson-Lawrence Avenues!
The Illinois Department of Transportation and the Chicago Department of Transportation initiated 
the North Lake Shore Drive Phase I Study in 2013 to improve the Drive from Grand Avenue to 
Hollywood Avenue. As part of the study, the project team is reviewing potential improvements 
between Montrose Avenue and Lawrence Avenue. 

The meeting will be held from 6 to 8 p.m. with a 
presentation at 6:30 p.m. followed by a needs assessment 
exercise. Exhibits will be on display and project team 
members will be present to discuss the project and 
answer questions.

Come to the upcoming Community Meeting and share 
your ideas! 

Harry S. Truman College
Larry McKeon Student Services Building 
Building Lobby
1145 W. Wilson Avenue
Chicago, IL, 60640

Wednesday, October 17, 2018
Open House: 6 p.m. – 8 p.m.
Presentation at 6:30 p.m. 

Written comments can be submitted through the online 
comment form: 
http://www.northlakeshoredrive.org/contact.html 


